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21 Gully Road, Neptune NJ
(732) 922-9714

www.al346neptune.org

To learn more about membership requirements
visit our membership web page:

al346neptune.org/membership

Veterans Wanted!

Hall Rentals:
(732) 922-1226

Monthly Bulletin 
September 2024

Post 346
Neptune, NJ

Veterans Strengthening 
America

To be added to the Friends & Family Listing, drop your 
$10 Donation & Slip into the Black Box to the left of the Bar 

Pat & Art Coakley
Paul Williams and Family
Harry & Eleanor Merriman & Wolfgang
Paul & Ilse Hulse
Charlie Peterson
John & Terry Warhurst
Mary & John Bovie
Preston
Steve Hall
Frank & Rachel Mastrolia
Bertini & Decarlo Family
Leatherneck Nation
Apache Leatherneck Nation MC
Mugz Leatherneck Nation
Sledge Leatherneck Nation
Honor Capt. Bert Hartelius
Brown Family - In Memory of Aunt 
Mary
Tom & Doreen Gougeon
James Struble
Bob & Fern Seward
Nancy Lewis
In Memory of Mary Lou Ogle
Paul & Pam
Matthew Confrey & Family
Fred & Debbie Boenig and Family
Randy & Joanne Burnett
Steve P. "Thanks For Your Service"
Leo & Claire Waltsak
Chris, Kate & Tammy Waltsak
In Memory of CW2 Harry Merriman
Dan & Dan Sanford
Marvin "Skip" Dangler and Family
In memory of Tom Donohue

The Freideman "FOURTEEN"
Ben & Melissa Padget (active duty)
Dan and Dan Sanford
Evelyn & Al Lopez
Mark & Penny Hancox
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Smith
Mike and Angela Kennedy
George and Barbara DeCastro
Wil and MC Fetherman
William & Judy Crosby
Bob and Linda Lopez
Mary and Michael J. Storzeiri
Greg & Renee Tompkins
Karl Schultz & Family
Susie & Steve Mooney
Mumzee & Luvee Hill
Tom, Clare, Paul & Vincent Freda
Al & Pat Fariello
Jim Deibler & Family
Robin & Tom Sanderson & Clan
Raye and Tony Richardson
Bette Holmes and Family
Peggy Bangert
Glen & Eileen Brown
Al & Pat Fariello (RIP comrade)
Ray and Marilyn Ryan
Lois & Joe Gugliuzza
John Skislak & Cindy Lerner
David  N Benjamin Sr.LTC USAR
Mary Jane & Charlie Pozarycki
Chick & Kris Ordino
SSG Sean Atkinson, Erin & Rory
SSG Steven Atkinson, Jari, Skylar & Haven
Pauline Feit & Rod Morton

2024 Friends and Family

Phone
732-865-4947
848-224-9146
732-741-1854
732-546-6189
 - 
732-546-6189
732-539-8791
732-539-8791
732-575-2902
732-988-9241
732-996-8550
732-267-3496
 -
732-996-7125
201-906-0600
732-619-0277
732-378-9512

Name
Wil Fetherman, PCC
John Warhurst, PC
Heath Bertini
Dan Sanford
 -
Dan Sanford
Paul Hulse, PC
Paul Hulse, PC
Matt Confrey
Bob Lopez
Gary Crawford
Amanda Trail
 -
Bruce Smith
John Hordych
Glen Brown
Heath Bertini

Position
Post Commander
Senior Vice Commander
Vice Commander
Adjunct
Chaplain
Finanice Officer
Color Guard
Judge Advocate
Sergeant At Arms
Service Officer
SAL Commander
Auxiliary Unit 346 President
Hospital
Management Committee
House Manager
Bar Manager
Digital Media

Post 346 Officers

Contact Information Removed 
For Online Posting

Contact information is avalible on our Post's website.



Joseph Mangogna
Gerald Vannote
Norman R. Wright
Donald T. Smith
Hank Coakley
Mark Hancock
William Mockridge
Harry Merriman
Cliff Cline P.C.
Donald Ullery
Samuel F. Fusaro
Frank J. Page
Harry Lynch P.C.
Garth Dugolinsky
Richard Martin
William A. Nurthen

Frank Annunziata
James "Jimmy" Corrigan
Joseph Meyers
Al Fariello
James R. Deibler
Bruce Newell
Ray Rummel
Richard F. Kuchen
Thomas G. Faust
Michael J. Storzieri
Marshall D. Conklin
Donald E. Brand
Lewis F. Campanile
Karin Foster
Ferdinand "Fred"Cutolo, Jr
Edwin Ahlers P.C.

Post 346 2023-24 Fallen Comrades
We Wish You Godspeed our Brothers

We Salute Our Fallen Comrades

2nd Monday of the Month, $40 with $20 Casino Credit.
The bus departs Post 346 Parking Lot at 9:00 am

 Departs Atlantic City to return at 4:00 pm
Arriving back at the Post 346 Parking Lot at 6:00 pm.

Call Al Lopez for Reservations and full schedule
(732) 988-2465

ATLANTIC CITY BUS TRIPS

September 6 - Color Guard 7:00 pm
September 9 - Atlantic City Bus Trip 9:00 am
September 11 - SAL 7:00 pm
September 12 - Post Meeting 7:00 pm
September 14 - Clam Bake 2:00-6:00 pm
September 19 - Unit 346 Meeting 7:00 pm
September 20 - Post Bingo 6:00 pm

October 4 - Color Guard 7:00 pm
October 9 -  SAL Meeting 7:00 pm
October 14 - Atlantic City Bus Trip 9:00 am
October 17 - Unit 346 Meeting 7:00 pm
October 18 - Post Bingo 6:00 pm

November 1 - Color Guard 7:00 pm
November 11 - Atlantic City Bus Trip 9:00 am 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

I hope everyone had a great summer. Fall is right around 
the corner now.     

The Executive board meeting is Thursday, September 5 at 
7 PM downstairs in the meeting room.     

Regular auxiliary meeting Thursday, September 19 at 7 PM 
upstairs in regular meeting room.     

The auxiliary again is selling Boscov’s friends helping 
friends fundraiser discount shopping pass. They are $5 each, 
the charity event for sales is Tuesday, October 22 at Boscov’s 
in Eatontown at the Monmouth Mall.     

Anyone looking for information or to buy some of these 
can contact Amanda at 732-267-3496.

Amanda Trail, President Unit 346

Auxiliary Unit 346

Any specific topics that need to be posted can be emailed to 
me at: ALPost346.editor@gmail.com

Thanks, James 

Hello Legion Members,      
Welcome to the late summer. Get out and enjoy the last of 

the warm weather. Fall is just ahead and all the holidays with 
family and friends.     

The Post has activities planned so make sure you come out 
and attend. Upcoming this weekend is the return of the Clam 
Bake. Hopefully you have your tickets already but we will have 
a few at the door. The event is Saturday, September 14th and 
it starts at 2 PM and will conclude at 6 PM. There will be 
music, games and plenty of food.      

Our local Leathernecks Nation Chapter is holding their 3rd 
annual Oktoberfest party at our Post on Saturday October 
19th. Check at the Legion Lounge for more details.      

POST 346 NEWS AND INFO

The National Convention is over, and we have new officers. 
www.legion.,org has the news on them and Convention 
highlights. SAL National news can be found on the Millennium: 
www.legion.org/sons/newsletters. NJ Sons news: facebook.
com/SonsDetNJ. And the SALute: www,njsal.org/salute.     

Tom Romano's Trivia: Last month's question. Who were the 
mountain people allies to the US during Vietnam? Answer: The 
Montagnards. This month's trivia: What song did the British band 
play after the surrender of Yorktown?   A.God Save the Queen.   
B.Hail Britannia.   C.The World Turned Upside-down.   D.Yankee 
Doodle.     

We regret to inform you of the passing of Vincent Romano on 
Aug 17. He was Tom Romano's brother and a fellow Son of Sq. 
346.

Our Clam Bake fundraiser is on Sept 14. Tickets at the bar. 

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, Sept 11. 

Fall will be upon us shortly. Beware the Pumpkin Spice.

Gary S. Crawford PC
Commander SAL Squadron 346 

From the S.A.L. Sqd. 346

For God and country, Commander  Wil

Comrades, and Legion family members the school year has 
started for me and I am looking forward to a good year.      

National Convention spoke on helping each other and Being 
the One. So let’s all call and reach out to a member to just say hi 
and make sure they are ok. I will talk more about this at the next 
meeting I hope to see you there.      

Let’s ensure we show the youth and township what we do, I 
want to use our 9/11 remembrance ceremony, and never 
forgetting our POWs/MIA with those ceremonies this month.  
The Run for the Fallen, will be from the 25th through the 29th of 
September and I will need volunteers to cover the six hero 
markers in our areas on Sunday the 29th. I want to ensure 
veterans, and Legion family members are there to hold the flags 
for those heroes, if no one is at the marker, see me for more 
information. I am looking forward to the early bird dinner and I 
hope you came out and supported the clambake event.
Finally, membership is something we all should be doing every 
month and getting in those members to pay their dues and 
always I know we all are looking for new members.  Membership 
is an entire Legion family event not just something that one or 
two people should be doing. Let's help each other out and bring 
in those members.

Commander's Column


